
Lannie Dobson - Re: 200 Riverside Ind Pkwy 

Hi Chris & CJ-

Permit fees invoice attached-

Hope all is well and have a good weekend-
Joe 

On Nov 7, 2014, at 11:07 AM, Lannie Dobson <LDobson@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:

Please see attached invoice. Your review will begin once payment is made. Thank you.

Lannie Dobson
Inspection Services
Administrative Assistant
Room 315 City Hall
207-874-8693
buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov. 

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees 
about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please 
be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.   ��
<Invoice - 200 Riverside Ind.pdf><Invoice - Site Plan 200 Riverside Ind.pdf>

From: Joe Delaney <joe@whipplecallender.com>
To: Chris LeFevre <chris@checksforless.com>, CJ LeFevre <cj@pyramidchecks-pr...
Date: 11/7/2014 11:37 AM
Subject: Re: 200 Riverside Ind Pkwy
CC: Lannie Dobson <LDobson@portlandmaine.gov>
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